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This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

Dear Housing Committee, 

We have a housing inflation issue. As a landlord I understand that representatives want to help tenants deal with this. 
Limiting landlord's ability to manage their tenants does nothing to solve the fundamental problem. Please don't pick on 
landlords with the abusive legislation proposed in 1806. It's isn't a smart or effective way to deal with the issue. 
Sincerly, 

Allen Pipkin 

South Portland 

207 318 6519
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